Minutes ARE January 13, 2010
General Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Vern KE5HXT
Members present:

Vern KE5HXT, Chris KE5KPC, Pete KC5IMZ, Al KE5CNW, Randy AE5HU, Bill W5WJH, Ray WD8JKV, Archie K5ABZ, John WB4QHM, Dick K5SHT, Guillermo Vildosola, John W5FFS
Minutes:  Al made a motion to accept the minutes as written.  Bill seconded.  Motion passed.
Treasures report:  Beginning balance of $1231.92 with a service fee of $14 bringing the ending balance to $1217.92.  Pete made motion to accept the treasure report Bill seconded.  Motion passed

Repeater Committee: nothing new to report.  Some discussion was made on the output of the repeater which is just under 5 Watts.  Vern suggested that we hook up a radio to the repeater antenna and do a simplex test at various power settings and distances.
Emergency Committee:  nothing to report
Old Business:  John thanked Pete for hosting the Christmas Party.
New Business:
Vern mentioned that Joe is still working on getting us some grant money to purchase some radio equipment.  The repeater is not going to happen, but we still maybe able to get 2 kit radios.  Vern still wants to update the radio in the shack to something more modern and easier to program.
Bedford CERT is hosting a table top exercise at the Bedford Police Department on March 23 at 6:30pm.  This is going to be in conjunction with Keller CERT.  Also, as a part of the exercise Amateur Radio is going to provide communication.  Vern is going to provide a list of what the radio operators should bring.  If you can make the event, please send Vern a message.
Al mentioned we still need to get a timer for the FRS radios.  The timer is going to turn on for a short time each day to keep the radios charged with out ruining the batteries.  Al is going to bring a case to put the FRS radios.

Vern is going to find out some more info on different types of radio kits.  He is going to talk to Frank KS5F and Tarrant RACES.  

Vern is going to send email to Frank Knox KS5F and Joe to see if Euless can host the joint club meeting in February.  We have choose two days as possibilities 17 & 27.
Arbor Daze is April 24 & 25 this year We need to start planning now to draw more people in.  It was mentioned that we should try to get some local scouts involved and more kids.  Ray offered the use of his remote control car for kids to play with.  For the February meeting bring your toys and ideas for Arbor Daze.  At the March meeting we tinker with and make all the items work.  For the April we have a final run through of what items and toys we have and make a final game plan for Arbor Daze. 
Pete mentioned that there is a SkyWarn class on January 30, 2010 at 8am.  The location is still not determined.  
Vern is going to send out an email asking which day is the best to have a play day on the 2 available days are March 7th or 14th.  We are going to break out go kits, radios, and play on the air.
John asked for members to bring in a QSL Card to put a display together to put in our shack.

Show and Tell:

John gave a presentation on Quake Catcher Network that allows us to help monitor earth quakes. Boinc Stanford Berkley
Motion to adjourn was made by Gil at 8:20pm.  Seconded by Pete.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by Chris KE5KPC
